
To Whom It May Concern!

On behal o the academic community o the Pomeranian Medical University in Szczecin,
I am very honored to invite you to the Third National Scientifc Conerence o the Humanistic
Aspects o Pharmacy series held on 9-11 May 2025 in Szczecin.

This event serves as a great opportunity to discuss philosophical and ethical aspects o clini-
cal and oncological pharmacy, and learn about innovative undertakings in pharmaceutical
sciences. I strongly believe that a meeting o the pharmaceutical community, a group o
experts rom both Poland and abroad, will contribute to the development and enrichment
o the pharmaceutical proession.

Yours aithully

pro. dr hab. n. med.Leszek Domański

Rector o the Pomeranian Medical University in Szczecin


